
TARA March 12, 2025 

 

Alan WO9G began the meeting at 7:00 PM 

 

Everyone introduced themselves since we had new visitors present. 

 

Minutes for February have been posted and emailed. 

 

Treasurer’s report attached. 

 

TCVET team has new leadership – scheduling for exams remains the same. They will be 

adding more sessions soon. All information can be found on the website. TCVET.info 

 

Station Update: 

Two antennas up 

Very nice HF radio donated by Vic W9RGB 

Radio will have remote access 

Will make a schedule for use once testing is completed 

More antennas to go up 

Club page has been created on QRZ 

 

Filed Day is coming up in June – Don Dusza KD9GYI will head it up again this year 

Wabash River Ride is in August – we have been asked for radio comms again this year 

 

Al Crispo checked in to renting a Lafayette Limo Bus for Hamvention, 23-person bus, cost 

$1700, if 20 ppl go it would be approx. $85 each, bus would stay all day with driver on it, would 

be able to take purchases back to bus and store. Earle is going to get a pole up soon to see 

how many are interested. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:23pm 

Presentation by Larry KB9REV on Practical Propagation followed. 

 

 

*Sign In Sheet attached below* 

 





 
 

 


